
 

9th July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Congratulations to all the year 11 students that have now officially finished their external exams. We 
celebrated last Wednesday night with a wonderful evening at their prom.  
 
To share their success we would like to share with you the information for Year 11 results day. This is on 
Thursday 22nd August 2024 between 8.30am-10.30am in the school hall. We would like to invite both 
students and parents/carers in to collect results and open amongst their peers and teachers.  
 
All students that have applied for Wrotham 6th form will receive an email where they can view their final 
offer that morning at 9am. We will expect all communications to confirm their placement via a reply of this 
email by 12pm on this day. Any alternative placements will have their own requirements for this day, 
please ensure you know what these are if you are looking to confirm elsewhere. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 22nd August and sharing the students’ success with you. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Miss Elliott 
Head of Upper School 
Teacher of ICT & Computing 
Wrotham School 
 

 


